Dear Mayor Atkinson and Counsel Members.

I am writing to bring to your attention a matter of public concern regarding the accessibility of bylaws on the district's official website. As a resident of Mackenzie, I believe that transparency and easy access to information are crucial for the effective functioning of your local government and for ensuring that residents are aware of and can comply with relevant laws.

Upon visiting the district's website and attempting to review the bylaw governing our community. I noticed that not all the bylaws are available for public access. This presents a significant challenge for residents like myself, who are interested in understanding the laws that govern our community and ensuring compliance.

I urge the Mayor and Counsel Members to take immediate action to rectify this issue by ensuring that all current and updated bylaws are posted in a prominent and easily accessible manner on the district's website. This will not only enhance transparency but also empower residents to be informed about the laws they are expected to follow.

I appreciate you attention to this matter and trust that steps will be taken to address the promptly. A well-informed and engaged community is essential for the continued prosperity and harmony of our district.

Thank you for your service to our community.

// // V

Sincerely

Carmen Schalles